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Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 7 End of Year Assessments and Activities 
 
In the final term of Year 7, subjects will be conducting assessments to review the progress your 

child has made this academic year. The assessment outcomes will be used to form the teaching 

and learning in Year 8. The English assessment will take place on Friday 6 July (2 hours 

approx.) in the sports hall. All other subject assessments will take place in the classroom and 

subject teachers will inform students when these are. 

Students will have been directed to revision resources by their teachers. These, as well as Show 
My Homework, should be used by students to best prepare for these important assessments.  
 
Below are some useful websites for Maths revision: 
 

MyMaths 

http://www.mymaths.co.uk/ 

Username: favell (lowercase) 
Password: square (lowercase) 
  
 
Mathswatch 
 
https://vle.mathswatch.co.uk/vle/browse/770 
 
Username: astudent@westonfavell 
Password: mathswatch 
 
  
Doddlelearn (can be used for all subjects) 

www.doddlelearn.co.uk 

Institution: Weston Favell Academy 
Username: Name & Surname (both starting with a capital letter) followed by the number 17. 
E.g. JohnSmith17 
Password: weston (lowercase) 
 
 
An exciting new venture is launching during the next academic year, we will be inviting the 30 

highest scoring students in each year group to form part of a stretch and challenge cohort. This 

will enable them access to additional careers guidance, tailored support and further exciting 

opportunities designed to ensure they fulfil their potential and can explore areas that are of 

specific interest to them. Whilst other students will be invited to specific events based on the 

recommendations of teachers, enabling our most able students to achieve their potential is of 

great importance. 
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Lastly, on the penultimate day of term, 19 July, we will be finishing lessons at 11 am and 
students will be able to enjoy the annual WFA Festival: a range of fun activities organised by 
staff on the day. These include the opportunity to ‘spend’ their Purple Points allocations to 
purchase items from a BBQ and ice cream van, as well as various other activities and sporting 
events. This, and the final day of term, Friday 20 July, will be non-uniform days. While students 
can pay for Thursday’s activities with their Purple Points, participation in Friday’s non-uniform 
day will be for a donation, with proceeds going towards our chosen charity. Students will be 
dismissed from the Academy from 12.20pm onwards of the last day of term. 
 
Should you have any questions about the subject assessments please do not hesitate to get in 
touch with your child’s subject teacher in the first instance.  
 
For questions regarding the activities on 19 & 20 July, please contact Ms Kelly or myself 
sedwards@westonfavellacademy.org . 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Shanika Edwards 
Director of Transition & Head of Year 7 
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